
FROM THE PRESIDENT 

By Philip R. Sauer 
Bemid0 i State Col le e 

This first issue of Minnesota English fulfills a 
long-cherished dream, a hope that some day our Minne
sota Council might have an official journal. Officers 
and members of the Council have long felt that the Min
nesota English Newsletter, so well edited by Thomas Ba
cig and Rodger Kemp, had evolved to the point where it 
should become a scholarly publication. Such a journal 
would then be devoted to articles of lasting pertinence 
on the teaching of the language arts at all levels. It 
would become a clearing house for venturesome new ideas. 
Its aim would be to improve English teaching in our 
state. It would keep members informed of new develop
ments and would allow them to share their research. 

Although Minnesota has been recognized as a leader in 
the field of English, having produced several eminent 
NCTE presidents as well as erudite scholars, there has 
up to now been no one who would devote his time and en
ergies to the editing of such a journal. The Council 
therefore feels pride in the fact that'Stan Kegler and 
Duane Scribner have agreed to edit Minnesota English. 
Both men are highly qualified leaders in the field. 
Kegler's work as a director of Project English at the 
University of Minnesota a:;; well as his leadership in 
the National Council is well known. Scribner as im
mediate past president of MCTE and a faculty member at 
Moorhead State College has also established a fine rep
utation among teachers of English 

With these two editors at the helm all members of the 
Council share with me, I am sure, the conviction that 
this new enterprise has been well launched and has the 
promise of a bright future. We all feel, moreover, 
deeply grateful to the first co-editors of our new 
journal. "Now, by St. Paul, the Work Goes Bravely on~' 


